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Dr. Theos J. Thompson, Chairman
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

Robert Lowenstein, Acting Director
Division of Licensing and Regulation
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Attached is a letter which I have this day sent to
Philadelphia Electric Company. The letter is intended
to include the principal questions which we understand
the.ACRS has concerning the project. If there are any
inadvertent omissions, however, please let me know and
we will send a further follow-up.

Attachment:
As stated
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